

January 2, 2019

Erin Christmas, Acting Library Director City of Riverside Public Library 3581 Mission Inn Avenue Riverside, CA 92501-0469

Dear Ms. Christmas:

We are pleased to approve the grant application for the Learning to Go project for a total of \$10,000 in federal Library Services and Technology Act (LSTA) funds.

Your grant monitor will be assisting you throughout the year to assure a successful project. Please understand that processing of grant payments can take from six to eight weeks before delivery. If you still haven't received payment after eight weeks, please contact your grant monitor.

Best wishes for a successful project.

Respectfully yours,

Greg Lucas

California State Librarian

**Enclosures** 

cc: Colette Moody Cynthia Smith